
We are reviewing the community
health services we provide to 

 school-aged children and young
people across Western Australia.

  
 
 
 
 

For more information or to have
your say, visit:

 

Your answers are anonymous and it will not
be possible to identify you or your child.

 
The survey closes on Sunday 10 June 2018.

 

Do you have a child
aged between 3 and 18?

 

http://healthywa.wa.gov.au/School-health-services
 

As a parent or caregiver, have your say
by completing a short survey.

 
Your input will help us understand
what is important to you, what
is working well and what could be
made better. 

 

Scan QR
code to

complete the
survey

 


